
 

 

30 June 2014 
 
 
 
Executive Officer, Medical 
AHPRA 
GPO Box 9958 
Melbourne   Victoria   3001 
 
Email: medboardconsultation@ahpra.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Madam / Sir 
 
RE: Consultation – Registration standards: Professional indemnity insurance 

arrangements, Continuing professional development, Recency of practice 
 
Thank you for asking the Royal College of Pathologists of Australasia (the College) to 
provide feedback on the above draft registration standards. 
 
The College has reviewed the document and supports the following proposed revised 
standard options: 
 
Professional indemnity insurance registration 
Option 2 
 
Continuing professional development registration 
Option 2 
 
Recency of practice registration 
Option 2 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Debra Graves 
Chief Executive Officer 


